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Dazzling Napkin Holders..

Up to par with Otsar standards, the participants created magnificent 

napkin holders. With Pesach songs ringing in our ears, we jumped right 

in. We each received wires and translucent blue and white beads. 

The participants strung the beads, tied the wire around the holder 

and created another string of beads. Eddie J did a combination; one 

string of blue beads and the other with white. Lila was envisioning 

this beautiful centerpiece adorning her Seder table. The participants 

tied the wires in a zig zag formation, in the shape of a star. Stay tuned for 

our royal mock Seder taking place next week, where the participants will be 

wined and dined!!

Parachute Activity..

On Monday, the participants were “flying high”! Staff announced we would 

be doing a parachute game. The participants cheered when they heard the 
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latest development. Out came a giant-size, colorful parachute. 

We tossed glitter beach balls in the center and turned on beat”y 

music. The participants vigorously shook the parachute up and down. 

Gita’s smile extended from one ear to the other. Maria impressed us with 

her incredible strength. Hold your breath, there is more fun coming! We 

lifted up the parachute and together with staff, the participants ran under 

to the other side. Peryl was breathless and made it just in time, before 

the parachute floundered to the floor. It was heartwarming to watch 

everyone work together, like one big, happy family! We all know that 

Otsar Day Hab has a special “flare” that attracts those far and near!!      

Highlawn Library..

On Thursday morning, a lucky group of participants, including 

Yaakov and Miriam, trooped to the Highlawn library. We 

entered the spacious room and awaited the program. We were 

given several choices of videos. A Dog’s Journey won out. The 

participants sat spellbound as they watched this fascinating movie 



about a dog that steps up to the plate and takes care of its 

owners. All too soon, it was time to leave. We are looking forward 

to our next visit!

Kitchen Buzz..

Join me as we take a peek inside our kitchen group. Our seasoned chefs 

have mastered many culinary skills and handle these tasks in stride. 

On Monday, we had nutritious fish, rice and vegetable salad. Tuesday 

brought along a special Rosh Chodesh treat: potato kugel, arguably 

the best lunch served at Day Hab. Our stomachs grumbled in 

anticipation as we prepared the food. On Wednesday, we were 

treated to steaming vegetable soup. We topped it off on 

Thursday with noodle cottage cheese kugel. The lucky group of 

participants hammered away but their efforts surely paid off. We 

were all impressed with how flavorsome the food tasted. Thank 

you Otsar for preparing a top-notch menu!! 


